Gwladys Street Community Primary & Nursery School

Walton Lane Liverpool L4 5RW

Headteacher: Miss N Booth B.A. Hons, PGCE, NPQH

Tel: 0151 525 0843 Fax: 0151 530 1453

www.gwladysstreet.org

2nd March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Parents and Carers Meetings Spring 2022

As part of our continued commitment to keep you informed about your child's progress and achievement at Gwladys Street Community Primary and Nursery School, we will be holding parent/carer meetings on Monday 21st March 2022 and Wednesday 23rd March 2022. We are pleased to announce that these meetings will be face-to-face and only ask you not to attend if you experience any COVID-19 symptoms and another appointment can be made for you.

We would appreciate it if every parent could attend their child's meeting as this is a time to share your child's achievements, discuss their progress and share any concerns you may have. The meeting will also be an opportunity to discuss the next written report that your child will bring home on Friday 18th March 2022.

Please book your appointment through the Parent App when the system goes 'live' at 4 pm on 9^{th} March 2022. This will support you booking multiple appointments if you have more than one child in the school. The staff and I are really looking forward to seeing you in person!

Yours sincerely,

Ms N Booth

Head Teacher

















